Distance Learning Notes
3/4/2009

Present: Connie Donovan, Brian Friddle, Christian Palasty, Deb Overby, Jeannie Farina, SS/MW/DT

1) Introductions were made as this was the first meeting for Connie Donovan.
2) Sue reviewed the MVU grant and discussed how this grant could dovetail with the work being done by the Distance Learning workgroup.  She also described how Connie could facilitate the work and perform some of the tasks of the “distance learning coordinator” under a temporary contract.

3) Brian reported that the superintendents were somewhat interested, but were not overly enthusiastic.  He did not think there would be significant roadblocks other than financial concerns.

4) Christian requested additional details on mentoring for on-line learning teachers.

5) The group discussed the need to have a meetings with principals and counselors in order to facilitate some thought on shared classes.

6) Connie shared her proposal which included:

a. An overview of the win/win benefits of distance learning

b. The prequisite to go out and asses needs in the area

c. The need to plan the seed and grow interest

d. The desire to use the on-line mentoring grant to fit those needs

e. An overview of her work in Clinton County

f. A review of her propsed plan of attack and timeframes

7) There was discussion on the proposed plan

a. Christian indicated we should make sure we get people involved and get to the right people.

b. Deb stated that having a user friendly system was essential.

c. Sue indicated that regardless of when purchased, the equipment could be held until the schools are ready to recideve it.

d. It was also noted that we cannot control the quality of the network – specifically for calls going over the Internet.

8) Next steps 

a. Connie would begin her work on communicating with stakeholders, and setting up our demo day
